
 
Purchasing Division 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:  March 16, 2020 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Interested Parties 
RE: Zero Turn Mower (Qty 2) IFB-4763-20-SH 
 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the 
requirements have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as 
hereinafter described. 
 
 
Please make note of the following: 
 
1. Question: Will non tier 4 final diesel engine be considered for these mowers? 

Answer: Yes, the City will consider non tier 4 diesel engines.  
 

 
The original solicitation for the project referenced above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Susan Hyatt, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
 


